
ANSAL UI{IVERSITYO GURGAON

Date: 10/08/2017

NOTICE

It is for the information of all concerned students that l4th August

2017 (Monday) will be a closed holiday for the University. The

ssE July 2017 End Term scheduled on l4th August 2017

(Monday) will now be held on 19th August 2017 (Saturday).

Controlldr of Examinations
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